
 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Resignation of Datuk Azizan Abdul Rahman as Chairman of 
Labuan Financial Services Authority (Labuan FSA) 

 
 

Labuan FSA wishes to announce that Datuk Azizan Abdul Rahman has submitted his 

resignation as Chairman of Labuan FSA.  His resignation takes effect on 12 April 2021.  

 

The Authority wishes to record its thanks and appreciation to Datuk Azizan for the 

contribution during his tenure as Chairman. 

 

 

 

Labuan Financial Services Authority 
12 April 2021 
 ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

  

Corporate Communication Unit  

Tel: 087- 591 200, Fax: 087- 428 200  

E-mail:  communication@labuanfsa.gov.my 

Website:  www.labuanfsa.gov.my  
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